AITKIN COUNTY BOARD WORKSHOP August 14, 2012

The Aitkin County Board of Commissioners met this 14th day of August, 2012 at 1:08
p.m. at Long Lake Conservation Center, in the North Star Lodge, with the following
members present: Chairperson J. Mark Wedel, Commissioners Laurie Westerlund, Don
Niemi, Brian Napstad, Anne Marcotte, County Administrator Patrick Wussow, and
Administrative Assistant Sue Bingham.

Staff present: Mark Jacobs, Rich Courtemanche, Ross Wagner, Ryan Perish, Pam
Carlson, Tanya Swanson, Sally Bruesewitz, Pat Francis, and Bobbie Danielson.

Paula Frings and Jane Bymark of Maven Perspectives presented Phase One of their
marketing strategy for Long Lake Conservation Center to the Board. This item will be
brought back to the Board for further discussion at a later date. No action was taken.

Motion by Commissioner Marcotte, seconded by Commissioner Napstad and carried, all
members voting yes to adjourn the meeting at 3:01 p.m.
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